
TARGETED FEEDBACK FOR TEACHER GROWTH:
Tools and Processes that Support Teacher Evaluation

The Targeted Feedback Institute supports principals, teachers, and central office leaders in learning 
the skills, processes, and systems for giving feedback and creating a culture that results in effective 
teacher evaluations. Centered on growth of teacher practice and improvement of student learning, 
participants will learn how to develop feedback that responds to a teacher’s identified learning 
needs/goals.

INSTITUTE SESSION OVERVIEW:
DAY 1 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
•  Foundations of a Strengths-Based Observation Process 

•  The Role of an Instructional Framework in Observation 

    and Feedback 

•  Determining an Area of Focus 

•  Formative Feedback Cycles 

•  Targeted Feedback Cycles: Types of  Conversations 

DAY 2 8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.
•  Targeted Feedback Cycles: Check-in, Pre-inquiry Cycle, 

    Post-inquiry Cycle, Next Steps

•  Targeted Feedback: Planning a Feedback Conversation

•  Targeted Feedback Cycles: Reflection Conversations

•  Targeted Feedback: Practice

•  Targeted Feedback Cycles: Scheduling

WHEN: 
Thursday, January 8 – Friday, January 9
8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

WHERE:  
Claiborne Building  (LDOE) 
1201 North Third St. 
Baton Rouge, LA 70802

WHO:
Principals, Assistant Principals, Teachers, and 
Central Office Leaders (teams are encouraged)

COST: 
$399 per person  
(continental breakfast and lunch provided)

LODGING: 
Belle of Baton Rouge Hotel 

(approximately five minutes from the Claiborne Building)

103 France St.

Baton Rouge, LA 70802 

225-242-2600

www.belleofbatonrouge.com

(special room rate of $89 is available for the nights of Jan 7 and 8)

FOR REGISTRATION 
INFORMATION,  
SEE REVERSE

PRESENTED BY:
National Association of Secondary School Principals (NASSP) and Louisiana Association of 
Principals (LAP) in partnership with the Center for Educational Leadership (CEL).



TARGETED FEEDBACK FOR TEACHER GROWTH:
Tools and Processes that Support Teacher Evaluation

Louisiana Dept. Of Education – Claiborne Building
Baton Rouge | January 8–9, 2015

The Feedback for Teacher Growth Institute will be held
Thursday, January 8, 2015, and Friday, January 9, 2015. 

Registration fees for this two day institute are $399.  
The deadline for registration is Monday, December 15, 2014.  

A continental breakfast and lunch will be provided both days.
 

The Belle of Baton Rouge has reserved a limited block of rooms for participants. 
The conference room rate is $89 + tax/night.  

To make a reservation, please call 1-800-266-2692. 
Please refer to the Louisiana Association of Principals when making  

reservations in order for your request to be handled as efficiently as possible. 
Reservations must be made by December 15, 2014. 

Call NOW for reservations as rooms are limited.  
 
     Registration 
     Members:  $399  
     Non-Members:  $450    

Name______________________________________  Position___________________________

School_____________________________________  Parish_____________________________

Address___________________________________________________________________________

School Phone_______________________________  Fax_______________________________

E-mail_____________________________________________________________________________

Please make checks payable to the National Association of Secondary School Principals and mail to:

National Association of Secondary School Principals
PO Box 417939

Boston MA 02241-7939

Please include check with registration
OR

Register online for this two day institute at NASSP.ORG/CEL


